

Part A: Read about Sharon the chef and answer the questions.
Write full sentences please.



This is Sharon. She's a chef. She's short and pretty. She works in a restaurant. She cooks for people.

Every day she gets up at seven o'clock in the morning. She takes a shower and puts on her clothes. She doesn't eat breakfast, she drinks coffee with milk. At eight o'clock, she drives to the market.

At the market, she buys lots of food. She buys fruit, vegetables and meat. Then she goes to the restaurant. She cooks lunch from twelve o'clock to three o'clock. Then she takes a break. At five o'clock, she starts to cook dinner. She cooks pasta, pizza and steak for lots of people.

She finishes work at nine o'clock. She's very tired. She drives home and takes a shower. She plays computer games for an hour and then she goes to bed.

1. What's her name? _____
2. Where does she work? _____
3. Is she tall? _____
4. Does she have breakfast in the morning? _____
5. Does she walk to the market? _____
6. Does she buy pizza? _____
7. What does she buy? _____
8. Does she cook lunch at home? _____
9. What does she cook in the evening? _____
11. Where does she buy food? _____
12. What time does she have a break? _____
13. What time does she go to bed? _____

Donald Duck

Donald Duck first appeared in the cartoon *The Wise Little Hen* in 1934. The film's release date of June 9th is recognised as Donald's birthday. Donald is a funny animal cartoon character and was created at Walt Disney Productions. He has a yellow-orange bill, legs, and feet. He usually wears a blue sailor suit with a cap and a red bow tie.

Donald Duck is one of the most popular Disney characters in the world and has appeared in more films than any other Disney character. His voice was created by Clarence Nash and was played by him for 50 years. Donald was most famously drawn by Al Taliaferro, Carl Barks, and Don Rosa.



In 1937 Donald was given his own film series starting with *Don Donald*. Daisy Duck was introduced as Donald's girlfriend and also his three nephews Huey, Dewey, and Louie. Donald is known for having a bad temper but also having a positive outlook on life. Some of his most memorable phrases are, "What's the big deal?", "Aw, phooey!", and "Oh boy, oh boy, oh boy".

Questions

1. What year did Donald Duck first appear in a cartoon?
 - a. 1936
 - b. 1937
 - c. 1934
 - d. 1933
2. When is Donald's birthday? _____
3. Which cartoon did Donald first appear in? _____
4. Who created the voice of Donald Duck? _____
5. Who is Donald Duck's girlfriend? _____
6. Write down two of Donald's nephews. _____
7. Write down two of Donald's most famous phrases.

The Painted Desert

The Painted Desert, located in Arizona, covers 93,500 acres and stretches over 160 miles. It is called "painted" because of it has colored rocks that look like they were painted. This colorful desert has cliffs and hills. It also has trees that turned to stone long ago. These trees are located in a place called, "the Petrified Forest."

.....

Directions: Answer each question with a complete sentence.

1. Where is the Painted Desert located?

2. Why is it called "painted"?

3. How many acres of land does it cover?

4. How many miles long is the Painted Desert?

5. Name two things you might see in the Painted Desert.

6. What happened to some of the trees here?
